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I am sending this to show support for C&H Hog Farm in Mt Judea, AR.  Facts that you already know
are listed below.
                : This farm meets and often exceeds environmental standards
                : This is truly a Arkansas family farm
                : It’s one of the most extensively studied farming operations in America
                : Scientific evidence collected on and around the farm shows that the operation is having no
negative impact on the environment.
 
If they are doing all this right things and live right here in the state of Arkansas our on Department of
Environment should stand up and support them.
Sincerely,
 
LAWRENCE "BUBBA" HUDSON
PO BOX 35
DUMAS, AR 71639
870-382-4004
870-382-4096 FAX
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